October 6, 194l.

Argyle Building,
Kansas City, Yo

Dear Dr. P“t.‘l

Thank you for your kind letter of the 2nd
instant. 4 '

Mrs. Allmnﬁlntﬂoammduthstbig
hounlikocaouploof&ridpulintpod,aadifm
Just keep still we can hear each other without ringing

We have talked to Kemneth Thompson, and
mhllinchhtulmkmupnwtmmumnm
City.

Watillmp in close contact with lawrence
Strean, who is a good boye. I have had opportunity to
coach him a couple of times and he is a good basketdall
player and & fine bey.

Doubtless you saw the football geme Saturday
with Dr. and Mrs. Wahl, and wasn't that a terrible dayl
Imhogmmmhtxmudidputtynum
the ciroumstances.

With best wishes to you and lirs. Peete, I am
Sincerely yours,

Director of Fhysical Education and Recreation,
- Varsity Basketball and Baseball Coach.




